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  Bigger and Better 

Friends of British & European Car Day.                                          05 /11/2018 

Last year saw a good turnout of European cars despite the very average weather.               

We expect this number to get even bigger as the years go on.   

This year we are working with Ray Hartley to put on a very special display of race cars 

remembering the days of the Wellington Street races of the 80’s and 90’s as well as music, 

trade stands and commercial car displays all for your enjoyment. 

The Citroën car club is putting on a very special display of Citroën, It is 100 years of Citroën 

cars.  

Funds raised go to the Wellington Free Ambulance who service most of Wellington, the 

Kapiti Coast and Masterton.  

This year we were very happy to donate $4,000.00 to this worthy cause in the hope we 

never need to use the service. 

 

The committee looks forward to seeing you at the 2019 B&ECD on the  

 10th  February 2019  at  Trentham Memorial Park, Upper Hutt. 

Yours sincerely                                                                              

Ian Price  

Manager,  

British & European Car Day, Wellington. 

  

    See us on Facebook or at   www.britishandeuropeancarday.co.nz 

 
 


